
 
 

 

   
 

 

 

 

THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF AUTOGRILL RESOLVED TO COMPLY WITH THE 

NEW CORPORATE GOVERNANCE CODE 

 

Milan, 25 February 2021 – The Board of Directors of Autogrill held today resolved, with the 

favourable opinion of the Company’s Control and Risk and Corporate Governance Committee, to 

comply – in line with the best practices of listed issuers – with the new Corporate Governance Code 

for Listed Companies, published by the Corporate Governance Committee. 

The Board furthermore resolved to facilitate its adoption by the end of the current financial year and 

will inform the market of its implementation in the corporate governance report to be published 

during 2022. 

 

 

 

For further information: 

Simona Gelpi 

Head of Group Corporate Communication  

T: +39 02 4826 3209 

simona.gelpi@autogrill.net  

 Lorenza Rivabene 

Group Corporate Development, M&A and Investor Relations Director 

T: +39 02 4826 3525 

lorenza.rivabene@autogrill.net 
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